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Halton Region is actively constructing 14 semi-detached, one-bedroom bungalows at 1258 
Rebecca St. These homes are designated supportive and assisted housing for seniors. The 
project is expected to be completed in Fall 2025.  
 
To support underground work, including utility connections, the following temporary road 
restrictions and detours will be in place over the coming weeks: 
 

• Woodside Drive: Road closure from Wednesday, August 27 to Friday, August 29. 
Detours will be in place along Sedgewick Crescent and will be clearly marked. The 
detour plan is provided on the following page for reference. 

• Rebecca Street: Monday, September 15 – Tuesday, September 30. More information 
on this closure, including detours, will be confirmed and communicated in the coming 
weeks. 

 
All road restrictions and dates are subject to change based on site and weather conditions. 
 
Construction Activity 
 
Halton Region is taking steps to minimize construction impacts and disruptions. However, you 
may experience the following construction related activity:   

• Dust and mud: There may be increased levels of dust and mud near the work site. The 
contractor will manage these impacts. 

• Noise: You may experience some noise as a result of this Regional improvement. We 
will schedule work in accordance with local noise by-laws and make every effort to 
minimize any disruption or inconvenience to the surrounding community. 

• Truck traffic: You will notice occasional increases in truck traffic. Please be aware and 
use extra caution while driving. 
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Contact and More Information 
If you have any questions or concerns related to the project, please contact 
accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311.  
 
Building a Better Halton is about more than construction. It is about investments in 
infrastructure, service delivery improvements and building complete communities that maintain 
the high quality of life that residents expect and enjoy. For more information about Regional 
improvement projects, including our portfolio of assisted and supportive housing projects: 

• Visit halton.ca/construction 

• Sign up to receive email notices and updates. 

• Email accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311. 
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